Qwest

1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 Seattle, Washington 98191 (206) 398-2507 Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Adam L. Sherr Senior Attorney Regulatory Law



Via E-Mail and Overnight Mail

May 17, 2004

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7254

Re: Docket No. UT-980312

Correction to Request for Approval of Amendment to the Interconnection Agreement between Qwest Corporation and Covad Communications Company

Dear Ms. Washburn:

On Friday, May 14, 2004, Qwest Corporation filed with the Commission a request for approval of a Commercial Line Sharing Amendment to the Interconnection Agreement between Qwest and Covad. That filing inadvertently included an Attachment C. Please disregard the Attachment, as it is not part of the Amendment.

Please contact me with any questions you may have. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Adam L. Sherr

ALS/llw